
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a concern regarding a 

recent resume submitted by [Candidate's Name] for the [Job Title] position. 

Upon reviewing the application, certain discrepancies have come to our attention that may 

suggest potential fabrication of qualifications or work experience. Specifically, [briefly outline 

the discrepancies or concerns]. 

We take such matters seriously and believe it is crucial to ensure transparency in the hiring 

process. I kindly request your guidance on how to proceed in investigating this matter further. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


